
 

 

          

 

CIR. NO. : LFPS/2413/2024    

DATE : 12.07.2024 

Dear Parents  

Please note that there will be a holiday for the students of classes 

Nursery to XII on 13th July, 2024 (Saturday). 

 

There will be a PTM for the students of classes V to XII on 13th  

July, so it is mandatory for all the students to come (in proper 

uniform) alongwith their parents to attend the PTM according 

to the given schedule. 

 

            (Principal) 

 


